
From: Dave Hunt
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: HB 3427: Joshua Cohen
Date: Sunday, April 21, 2019 10:52:36 PM
Attachments: joshua-cohen-fat-pencil-letter-education-funding.pdf

Please add the attached testimony to the record for HB 3427 from
Joshua Cohen, Fat Pencil Studio
 
Thanks!
 

DAVE HUNT
Senior Vice President, Oregon

C 503.810.8387  

240 N BROADWAY 
SUITE 215 
PORTLAND, OR 97227

STRATEGIES360.COM

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Joshua Cohen <jcohen71@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Apr 18, 2019 at 9:00 AM
Subject: Re: Op - Ed Letter approval
To: Ashley Henry <ashley@bbpdx.org>

Thanks for submitting the letter to the Oregonian. I've attached a PDF of the full op-ed on
Fat Pencil letterhead for your records, and for submission at tonights hearing.
 
If you need anything else, please let me know.
 
Best Regards,
 
Joshua Cohen
voice : +1.503.349.2404
email : jcohen71@gmail.com
linkedin : jcohen71

FAT PENCIL STUDIO
541 NE 20th Ave #115
Portland, Oregon  97232
website : blog : youtube
 
Read the latest FPS Newsletter: We have two new designers!
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April 18, 2019 


Education Funding: A Long View 
by Joshua Cohen, Principal at Fat Pencil Studio, founding member of BBPDX 


My wife was a teacher when we met in 1997. When we moved to Oregon in 
2000, she started a rewarding career here, first earning a Masters Degree 
from the University of Oregon and then teaching full time in Springfield, 
David Douglas, and Beaverton public schools. The stability of her salary and 
benefits are a big part of what made it possible for me to start a design firm 
in 2004. Today, Fat Pencil Studio has a staff of five full-time designers, all 
with degrees from Oregon universities. We have two kids (age 10 & 14) that 
are doing great in Portland Public Schools. So on the surface, this reads like 
a success story for Oregon's education system. 


However, there's another side of being married to a teacher, and it comes 
with an insider's view of how our state funds and operates its schools. This is 
not a success story. I now understand that our timing was a bit lucky, having 
watched a generation of new teachers get pink-slipped in March, with a slim 
possibility of getting re-hired in June, funding permitting. Every Summer, 
our family gets an email from a principal explaining staffing changes due to 
fewer full-time teaching positions, and every Fall when school starts up, the 
class sizes are a little bit larger. Teaching in Oregon public schools is already 
stressful, and it gets a little more difficult with every budget cycle. 


As a small business owner, I understand the importance of finding and 
retaining talented staff, and I believe this is true for organizations of any 
size. To be successful in the long term, Oregon needs to place a higher value 
on its educators. Yes, this will take time, energy, and more funding. 
However, it’s an investment that makes good business sense, and will create 
opportunities for the next generation of Oregonians. That's why I'm adding 
my voice to the chorus of Oregon business owners stepping up to support a 
commercial activities tax that would raise substantial revenue for schools. 


Joshua Cohen is a Principal at Fat Pencil Studio, a design firm that helps 
attorneys all over the country visualize key aspects of their case and 
develop powerful ways to share the story. From construction claims to 
crime scenes (and many subjects in between) the Fat Pencil team can 
deliver a picture of what happened and strategy for explaining the details.
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